
Everyone Welcome at
Fleet United Reformed Church 

Secretary: Margaret Armes
             01252  650994 Email: b.armes@live.com

The United Reformed Church is a union of the
Congregational Church in England, Wales and Scotland,

the Presbyterian Church of England and the Churches of Christ.

30th June 2024 
10am Service led by Mr Paul Murphy

 
 Vestry Elder:                                           Alan Tyler
 Vestibule Elder:                               Margaret Armes
  Stewards:                                              Pauline & Chris Porter
 Peace Candle:                         Sandra Smith
 Organ:                                     Hymnal, vivified by Carol Woods                          
 Reader:                                      Moira Bamfield
 Reading:                                  Psalm 130; Mark 5:21- 43  
 Footsteps:                                Grace Bagshaw & Maureen Coney
 Flowers:                                  Liz McClune
 Coffee:                                     Linda Storey

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

The 10am Sunday Pulpit – July
  7th                     Revd Helen Everard
14th                     Mrs Karen Smith
21st                      Revd Helen Everard
28th                     Revd David Netherwood
                                            ~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

July Diary Notes

 3rd                       Weekly coffee morning, 10.00 to 11.30 am              
30th                     Monthly Tuesday afternoon service, 2.00 pm
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General Election Hustings, tomorrow Monday, 1st July at the Church on 
the Heath, starting at 7.30 pm.  
All the candidates standing for our North East Hampshire constituency have 
been invited. Most have responded and Helen hopes everyone will come to 
hear from them why you should give them your votes.

To vote in the election remember you must be registered and remember to 
take your photo ID on voting day. You can vote by post or appoint a proxy if 
you are unable to vote in person, although this should have been organised by 
now.  There is a poster on the vestibule noticeboard with more information on 
all this. All the requirements are available via the internet, but if that is difficult 
for you, if you are not online or if you are hesitant using computers, then 
please contact Helen, as help is available.

~~~~~~~~~~~~

The Church Meeting will follow the service next Sunday, 7th July. Please 
remember there will be a discussion about how we should make best use the 
recent generous bequest.  Regular church attenders who are not members 
are welcome to attend and contribute to the discussion. Please all bring your 
ideas and suggestions or pass them to Helen or Margaret if you are unable to 
come to the meeting.

~~~~~~~~~~~~

Details of all our services, events and much more can be found on our website 
at fleet.urc.org.uk and in “In Touch”, our comprehensive quarterly magazine 
edited and produced by Christine Gibbons.  Any contributions to the magazine 
are welcome, and those for the Autumn edition should be with Christine 
(email: christine.gibbons@beech-ride.co.uk) no later than 12th August.


